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I am writing to express my strong opposition to SB 769. The voters have already 

weighed in on this: we do not want Cougars to be persecuted or killed in Oregon. 

Wildlife is under more pressure than at any time in history, between habitat 

destruction, extreme temperatures, wildfires, roads that divide up wild lands, vehicles 

that kill when they try to cross in search of food or mates. Please do not create a 

back door for counties to add to their miseries by opting to track them with dogs or 

guns. Please uphold the will of the voters and oppose SB 769. Thank you. 


